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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Joshua Cotter
December 25, 2010

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be
with you during this holiday season.

From our Senior Pastor, Rev, In Jin Moon, Merry Christmas and Happy New
Year to all of our families in America! Thank you for your incredible love,
faith and support for our True Parents throughout this providential year of
2010. Thank you for working together with In Jin Nim to build Lovin' Life
Ministries across America. Great blessings are coming to America because of
our absolute unity in heart with our True Parents. Already we are seeing new
members joining our church and over the next two years the floodgates will be
opened wide.

Let us comfort God's heart and the heart of His beloved son, Jesus, at the time
when the world is celebrating His birth. Without the life, the love and the
sacrifice of Jesus, the Messiah, there would have been no salvation and no hope
for God's children to return to His bosom.

Jesus laid the foundation for spiritual salvation 2,000 years ago, upon which
our True Father was called at age 16; and now True Parents have completed the
providential will and restored all of human history and opened the way, through
the Holy Blessing, for all mankind to become engrafted into God's original
lineage.

Our True Parents are in Las Vegas for Christmas and have invited members of
their family to celebrate together with them. We are so grateful for True
Parents' presence here and their absolute commitment to restoring this nation to
God by Foundation Day, January 13, 2013. It is our eternal blessing and fortune
to be able to work directly with True Parents and with true Children in these
final days before the establishment of Cheon Il Guk.

Rev. In Jin Moon has invited all of our families across America to come to Las
Vegas this weekend and celebrate Christmas Lovin' Life style with True
Parents. On Sunday morning, December 26, Lovin' Life Live (Sunday

service) will take place at the Paris Hotel in Las Vegas at 10:00 AM. Then at
4:00 PM we will hold the Black Tie Christmas Gala & Banquet at the Paris. We
hope to see you there!

Have a most joyous Christmas with your family and a very happy and
victorious New Year!

God bless us, every one!

Rev. Joshua Cotter
Executive Vice President
HSA-UWC USA



